
Friendship Ministry – Are You in Need of  

Companionship or Connection? 
  

  

2021 has been quite a year, hasn’t it? If you’ve been experiencing loneliness, 

isolation and/or home confinement and would like to expand your circle of 

friends, we’ve got just the solution. 

  

The Deacons have launched an invigorated Companion Ministry and even re-

named it Friendship Ministry—because at its core are simple acts of friend-

ship. 

  

The Friendship Ministry provides personal outreach to people in the Montview 

congregation who desire ongoing connection and companionship. This involves 

contact between the individual and a current or former Deacon once a month, 

whether by phone, FaceTime/Zoom or personal contact. The ministry 

currently serves 12 people at Montview. 

  

If you’re interested in receiving care or learning more about the ministry and 

whether it’s right for you, please contact Tommy Anderson 

(ohsab1@hotmail.com; 303-378-0335) or Bill Schumacher 

(wcschu@yahoo.com; 720-934-1852), who are Deacon coordinators for the 

program. If possible, they’d like to hear from you by January 27. 
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